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Our ref: AN/2021/132003/03-L01 
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Date:  06 January 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Able Marine Energy Park - Material Change 2 (amendment to construction 
sequence) – Deadline 2 submission 
Able Marine Energy Park, Killingholme Marshes, North Lincolnshire       
 
Thank you for the Notification of Procedural Decisions on 20 December 2021 regarding 
the above project, in which the Examining Body highlighted that information in relation 
to a proposed change to the construction sequence was now available for review. 
 
We have reviewed the letter from BDB Pitmans, which outlines this proposed change, 
together with the relevant plans, and I can advise that the Environment Agency currently 
has no comments to make on these.  However, we reserve the right to make further 
comments on this following receipt of the HR Wallingford assessment, which we 
understand has been commissioned to determine whether the proposed changes will 
result in any significant environmental effects that are new or different from those 
assessed previously.   
 
Should you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters further, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below. 
   
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Annette Hewitson 
Principal Planning Adviser 
 

 
@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 
 
 




